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Thursday, 21 November 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Weather Update 
 
Goodness, the weather has suddenly changed and we find ourselves now thinking 
about snow!  Hopefully, we will not find ourselves having to close school due to 
snow at all this winter, but it is best to be prepared. As such, I have attached the local 
authority information for parents and carers.  
 
Our process is, that once a risk assessment has been carried out to determine if the 
school is safe to open (there are many things I am required to consider in making this 
decision), if it is felt unsafe to open parents and carers will receive a text and we will 
also place a notice on our website to say there is a school closure.   
 
I also inform the Local Authority who then arrange for the information to go on their 
website.  If we find ourselves having to close school due to snow and the children are 
already busy at school then we will follow the same process.  
 
We do ask that parents/carers don’t call us to ask as this blocks the phone line for 
emergencies. Fingers crossed if it does snow it is at the weekend or when we break 
up! 
 
Many thanks and take care.   
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Furnish 
(Head Teacher) 


